
 
 
 
 

Philadelphia International Airport is owned and operated by the City of Philadelphia. The Airport is a self-sustaining 
entity that operates without the use of local tax dollars. It is one of the largest economic engines in Pennsylvania, 
generating an estimated $14.4 billion in spending to the regional economy and accounting for more than 141,000 

jobs. 
 
 

 
 

For Immediate Release :  Feb. 4, 2017 

Contact : Mary Flannery (215-937-5424) Mary.Flannery@phl.org 

 

 

PHL Responds to Temporary Restraining Order  
  

PHILADELPHIA – At Philadelphia International Airport, the international arrivals area is 

under federal jurisdiction with U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) providing security 

and facilitation operations. 

In accordance with the Temporary Restraining Order issued by a judge in Washington state, 

CBP has returned to its operating procedures as they were prior to the signing of the EO last 

Friday, January 27. It is the Airport’s understanding that all directors within CBP have been 

notified of the immediate change. 

 The Airport welcomes the return of operating procedures in which properly vetted 

foreign travelers and refugees are admitted into the United States.  
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